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We are fortunate that this year Denver Public Schools is paying for all juniors to take the Kaplan test.  Kaplan is a company that works exclusively on ACT preparation skills.  This test will be a full-length ACT practice test (no writing) much like you will see in April’s ACT test.  These scores will not be sent to any school – they are simply for your use.  In addition, Kaplan will send you your scores along with a web address of where you can see the breakdown of your scores.  

You will be taking the Kaplan Test on Wednesday, September 26th.  

· Please meet in the hall outside the Schomp and Concert Hall at 7:35 am.  We will walk over to Johnson and Wales together where you will be taking the test.

· Please bring 2 #2 pencils with an eraser.  Pencils will not be provided.

· Please bring a calculator with you
· You may not have food or drink during testing.  Do not bring it with you.

· You may not have a cell phone, ipad, ipod or any other electronic device in testing.  Please do not bring it with you.

· Please eat a good breakfast before you arrive to school 
· Late students will not be walked over and will not be able to start the test late.  There is no makeup test.  

· You will be done late morning.  
I will see you Wednesday morning – September 26th at 7:35 am by the Schomp and Concert Hall.

Thank you,

Miranda Odom
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